
 
  

Kingsway Primary School 
Valley Gardens, Kingsway 

Gloucester, GL2 2AR 
      

Telephone: 01452 881800 
www.kingswayprimary.org.uk 

admin@kingsway.gloucs.sch.uk 

Kindness     Perseverance     Success 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Year 6 Trip to Harry Potter Warner Bros Studios –Monday 23rd March 2020 

Following on from the positive results from the recent survey, we are pleased to inform you that we have arranged a trip for our 

Year 6 classes to visit the Harry Potter Warner Bros Studios in London on Monday 23
rd

 March. The trip will link into this terms 

theme of ‘As seen on film’ and will allow the children to see major sets and props from the film. 

The children will be leaving the school at 8.00am and returning by 5.30pm (traffic permitting).  Travel will be by coach and all 

the children will need to be dressed in school uniform, a waterproof coat and sturdy footwear.  They will also need to bring a 

packed lunch and a drink. If your child receives free school meals then the kitchen can provide a packed lunch, you just need to 

supply your child with a drink. Please tick the box on the return slip if you would like a packed lunch provided. The children can 

bring spending money of up to £10 for the gift shop.  The children will be entirely responsible for this money throughout the 

trip. 

We would kindly ask that all parents make a voluntary contribution of £27 per child.  We have kept the costs to a minimum but 

we will still need sufficient contributions from the parents in order for the trip to go ahead.  You can pay via the normal way or 

by your parent pay account online.  Just login as normal and select the option for the school trip. This amount can be paid in full 

or by 2 instalments of £13.50 each one payable by 31
st

 January and the other by 28
th

 February.  

A system of emergency contact will be arranged.  Please complete and return the attached consent with your payment by 

Friday 31
st

 January.  

For your information, Insurance by the County Council covers the legal liability of the Council to young people on the visit and 

provides personal accident cover during the visit should it be needed but we hope not.  

Thank you for your support. 

Best wishes 

Miss Holloway & Mr Cox 
Year 6 Class Teachers 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Harry Potter Warner Bros Studios – Monday 23

rd
 March 2020 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………..……….to participate in the Harry Potter Studios Trip 

on Wednesday 23
rd

 January.  

I enclose my contribution of £27 / I will pay my contribution of £27 via ParentPay   OR 

I would like to pay by 2 instalments of £13.50 payable by 31
st

 January & 28
th

 February     (Please delete as appropriate) 

I would like a packed lunch provided by the school (FSM only)    Yes/No 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………     Date ……………………………… 

 


